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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities (CISC), wishes to inform them that the Committee meeting scheduled for January 31, 2005, to review the delegations’ observations on the document “ ‘Program for Democratic Governance in the Americas’ [Operative Paragraph 3 of AG/RES. 2045 (XXXIV-O/04)]- Preliminary Draft” (CP/CISC-145/04) has been cancelled because, to date, comments thereon have been received from only three delegations.

The Chair of the CISC would like to draw attention once again to the importance of receiving inputs from the permanent missions if the Committee is to move forward in its consideration of this topic, which is a priority on the Organization’s agenda, and wishes to announce that this matter will be discussed at the Committee meeting scheduled for February 17, 2005.
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